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We are on social media 

  
Follow us from our website  
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278 S Ten Mile RD 
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(208) 871-5026 
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Prayer Requests 

➢ Salvation of the lost.   
 

➢ Counseling the teens 
inside/outside the 
correctional facilities. 
 

➢ The juvenile correctional 
facilities. 
 

➢ Ministry growth.  
 

➢ Health and endurance. 
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But Jesus beheld them, and said 

unto them, With men this is 

impossible; but with God all 

things are possible. Matthew 

19:26 

Juvenile Prison Nampa 

  Reaching this young generation 

is a blessing. Each teen has a back 

story to where they are today. God 

has a plan for each of them and 

seeing them receive Christ and 

want to know about Him is 

encouraging.  

  LaVaughn and I continue to 

counsel two girls weekly and have 

witnessed progress. They are both 

close to being released and have 

an uphill struggle ahead of them. 

Please pray for the two girls as 

they desire a productive life and a 

growing relationship with God.   

Ada County Juvenile Detention 

    For a couple of months now, 

most teens in this facility have 

attended the services. It has been 

encouraging and has made an 

impact on the staff. One of the 

staff made the statement, “I 

wanted to hear what you have to 

say.”  What a difference God 

makes in an institution! These 

precious souls need the Lord.  

  Since our last letter four teens 

have made a profession of faith in 

Christ! 

    

     

 

      

 Juvenile Probation 

   With a new school year starting, 

it has brought more students into 

the classroom. New faces offer 

new opportunity to share the 

Gospel. My prayer is that this 

outreach will extend beyond the 

classroom and into the offices of 

the probation officers.  

 

Search for more open doors 

   We are always alert for more 

opportunity to work with the teens 

outside the facilities. The hurting 

young people are all around us. 

Often, we miss out because an 

opportunity is unnoticed. Please 

pray with us as we “look on the 

fields” John 4:35. 

Thank you! 

   LaVaughn and I are grateful to 

be a part of your mission’s family 

and knowing that you are praying 

for us is comforting. Every day 

with God is a new opportunity to 

spread His good news. Knowing 

that our brothers and sisters in 

Christ are supporting us gives 

encouragement moving forward.  

Have a blessed day! 
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